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MABE’S RESPONSE TO COVID-19 
 
 
As you would expect, we at MABE have been following the ongoing COVID-19 situation very 
carefully and are planning accordingly. Essentially, we have two overriding considerations-- the 
health and wellbeing of our staff and our commitment to ensure continuity of services to our 
members. 
 
To address both considerations adequately, we are working with partners and staff to incorporate 
sound healthy practices and procedures.  At this time, the office will remain open and 
functioning; however, we are not hosting either visitors or meetings from this afternoon 
until at least April 6, 2020. We are making every effort to continue to provide the caliber of 
services you have come to expect from us.  
 
We are monitoring this changing situation on a daily basis and will adjust as necessary, keeping 
everyone advised.   
 
Please email jweisman@mabe.org or call 410-841-5414 with any questions you might have. 
  

 


